
2021 Zephyrhills High School Homecoming Dress Code  

Read This Before Shopping For Homecoming! 
 
*ZHS Staff and Administration will be enforcing the Homecoming Dress code 
for the event. Each student should make sure their attire meets dress code 
BEFORE the night of the Homecoming Dance. Only students and guests 
adhering to the dress code requirements will be admitted to the Homecoming 
dance. 
 

Students and Guests Dress Code 
 
The dress code for the homecoming dance will be semi-formal. 
 
*No jeans, tennis shoes, polo shirts or T-shirts.   
 
Suits: 
 
Students that wear a suit must wear: 

1) A suit jacket (optional) 
2) A dress shirt 
3) Dress pants  
4) A tie.   

 
Dresses: 
 
Dresses or dressy pantsuits.  The dresses must meet the school dress code in terms 
of: 

1) Length 
2) Cleavage coverage  
3) Must cover the midriff area (no belly buttons showing).   

 
*No “bubble” dresses will be allowed. These rules apply to the dance and to 
halftime court presentation. 
  
*Any student, who is not dressed appropriately, will be asked to go home and 
change.  Students may put on leggings under their dress in order to meet dress 
code.  If the leggings are removed after entering the dance, the student may be 
asked to leave the dance.  No refunds will be issued for dance tickets. 


